
From: J Brown   
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 8:26 PM 
To: Vrooman, Tim <Tim.Vrooman@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Wilson and Academy St Ancaster 
 
Hello 
I am writing to send my objection to the plan to relocate the heritage building and then build the 8 
storey complex. 
Ancaster is so quaint and historic and has remained so for many many years.  
It is sounding like the pre requisites of soil samples etc are not even being taken seriously. 
 
Please stop this plan 
Thanks kindly, 
Jane Brown 
 
 
 
 
 


